
Alsace Township Planning Commission Meeting 

January 6, 2023 

 

The Alsace Township Planning Commission meeting was called to order at 4:30p.m. on Friday, January 6, 
2023 by Brian Weidner, Vice Chairman.  Members in attendance were Charlie Keller, Brian Weidner, 
Nate Pletscher, and Marybeth Butchko.  Absent and available by phone was Chairman Zack Moore. 

 

Approval of Minutes:  A motion was made by C. Keller, seconded by M. Butchko, to approve the 
meeting minutes for September 1, 2022.  All in favor, motion approved. 

PC Reorganization: 

All current officers agree to continue serving in positions held. A motion was made by N. Pletscher to  
re-elect Zack Moore as Chairman, Brian Weidner as Vice Chairman, and Marybeth Butchko as Secretary 
of the Alsace Township PC, seconded by  C. Keller.  All in favor, motion approved. 

Ordinance Discussion:  Nothing at this time. 

Adjournment:  With no further business, C. Keller made a motion to adjourn at 4:35p.m., seconded by 
B. Weidner. All in favor, motion approved. 

 

                                                                              Marybeth Butchko, PC Secretary 


